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U. S. Election Assistance Commission

Technical Guidelines Development Committee and Subcommittees

Dear Chairpersons:

Please accept this email as my official testimony and share it with the

pertinent commission, committee, and subcommittee members.

The only acceptable form of electronic voting is that which includes a

voter-verifiable paper train with a machine-readable barcode containing

the same information as the voter-verifiable portion.  My understanding

is that the Nevada Secretary of State has procured such machines from

Sequoia, Inc., and has made live-action demonstrations available on the

Nevada Secretary of State web site.  Combined with random audits using

a pre-disclosed and transparent random assignment system, such systems

are clearly the least vulnerable to tampering.  I do not believe it is a

coincidence that Nevada has obtained the highest security voting

systems, as their history of slot-machine tampering incidents and the

resulting security measures gives them a strong institutional memory for

such effective measures.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and

correct.

Sincerely,

James Salsman

U.S. Citizen, and Proprietor of ReadSay Literacy Consulting

1910 Mt. Vernon Ct. #3

Mountain View, CA  94040
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